
From: Seaborne Lamb  

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 8:13 AM 

To: Mikaila Lironi; Timothy Peterson; Stephen Baugh; Tobi Elliott 

Subject: SCOTTIE BAY DOCK APPLICATION 

 

 

 

I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding 

application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 

 

 

 

 

  

 


